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From: "Contact (McCrae Inquiry)" <contact@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au>
Sent: Thur 5/8/2025 10:42:12 AM (UTC+10:00)
To: "Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)" <submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au>
Subject: OFFICIAL: FW: McCrae Landslip Rainfall Data
Attachment: RAIN DATA .xlsx

OFFICIAL
-----Original Message-----
From: Ron Mason
Sent: Thursday, 8 May 2025 10:38 AM
To: Contact (McCrae Inquiry) <contact@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au>
Subject: McCrae Landslip Rainfall Data

Dear Sir/Madam,

I read with interest the comments from the inquiry at McCrae and noted the comments about rainfall prior 
to the landslip event.

I am resident at Dromana, which is on the bech-side of the freeway and on the 
downslope of Arthur’s Seat about 1km from the landslip area. I have been collecting actual rainfall data at 
our property since April 2023 and have attached my file recording this data for information of the Panel.

Regards

Ron Mason

Irrelevant and Sensitive

Irrelevant and Sensitive

Irrelevant and Sensitive




